
The Southern Education And Library Board 
 

Birches Primary School 
 

P7 Trip 
 
 

Dear Parent 

 

Children from Primary Seven will be going to the Odyssey Arena on Wednesday 28 June.  

They will be starting off the morning with a snack at W5 and will then go on ‘Climbit’.  After 

this they will have the opportunity to go around the exhibition hall and then go bowling.  

We will stop for lunch on our way home at McDonald’s.   

There will be no cost for the trip as it is funded by the school although the children will need 

to bring money if they wish to buy something for their snack or at the shop in W5 and for 

lunch. 

Please complete the permission slip below and return to school by Monday 19 June . 

They will be home in time for the school bus. 

Thank you. 

 

PV Watson (Mrs) 

Principal 

 

 

BIRCHES PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

I do / do not give permission for my child _________________________ to go on the 

Primary Seven trip to the Odyssey Arena, Belfast on Wednesday 28 June where they will be 

ten pin bowling and visiting W5. 

 

Signed ___________________________________ (parent / guardian) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


